
 

Diary Dates 2020 - 2021 

Date Event Time 

June   

14th - 18th  Mathematics World Cup  

Friday 18th Sponsored Obstacle Course  

Wednesday 23rd Whole School Photo  

Thursday 24th Sports Day  

Thursday 24th PTA meeting via Zoom 7pm 

Friday 25th Art Day  

   

July   

Thurs. 1st & Fri. 2nd Year 4 Sayers Croft visit  

Friday 2nd  Year 6 Sleepover  

Tuesday 6th M:Tech assemblies 
Singing Picnic 

 
10.30am 

Tues. 6th & Wed. 7th George Abbot Transition morning  

Wednesday 7th Transition Morning   

Monday 12th Transition Afternoon   

Wed. 14th & Thurs.15th Year 6 Production  

Friday 16th Reports out to parents/carers 
Family Fun evening  

 

Saturday 17th Children’s Business Fair  

Tuesday 20th Year 6 awards/picnic  

Wednesday 21st End of term 1.15pm 

Please see the website for further dates.  

Working Together, Learning Together, Growing Together 

Welcome back to the final half term of another strange and interrupted year.  I hope 
you all enjoyed the half term break and have enjoyed some sunshine and warmth at 
last!  Lots planned for this half term, so please make sure you check the newsletter,  

website and Studybugs so you don’t miss out! 
 

Sunshine 
Speaking of sun and warmth, please ensure your children have sun-cream applied 
before school - we are unable to do this in school, so it needs to be a long wearing 

product.  The children also need plenty of water and a named hat each day. 
 

Traffic 
Thankfully the roadworks have gone, however, there are still huge vehicles parked in 

Bushy Hill Drive - please take care as you negotiate your way around them.  I                  
appreciate that things are busy at drop off and pick up times, but please do not turn 

into the driveways to drop off or turn around.  We had a very close call the other 
morning - please drive slowly and carefully at all times.    

 

Sponsored Obstacle Course 
We are all very excited about next Friday’s obstacle course.  Not only will it be a lot of 

fun, we hope to raise lots of money to update our redundant Trim Trail and update 
the ‘Beach  Area’, so please get sponsoring and ask family and friends!  I have agreed 

that if donations reach £2,000 before the day, I will (attempt!) the course - the            
children have promised not to laugh too much …!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

With best wishes       



 

Child Protection, Safeguarding and Wellbeing 
 

Reporting Abuse in Education - information about a new Government 
Helpline.  
 

Information for when you are worried about your child’s struggles 
following a bereavement. 
 

Surrey Family Information Service 

  District Sports and Sports Day 2021 
 
Due to the restrictions this year, the traditional summer 
sports events will be run differently to past years. 
 
District Sports w ill be a ‘virtual’ event, where all the   qualifying 
schools in the area will participate in the competition in their own 
grounds and then submit their top scores with the results ranked 
against the other schools. We will still have medals for the 1st, 2nd and 
3rd placed children and there will still be winners for each year group 
and an overall winning school. 
 
Sports Day activit ies w ill be carried out in the year group    
bubbles and will take place over a number of weeks this term. Again 
the results will be collated and the points will go towards winning the 
traditional house cup. 
Unfortunately due to the ongoing restrictions, we will not be allowing 
any spectators to any of the events this year. We understand that this 
will be disappointing for some and we appreciate your understanding   
in these times. 
 
The positive aspect of the competitions this year is that we can have 
lots of competitors in each event and everyone should get the chance 
to compete for a district sports medal. 
 
It is great that we can have some competitive sporting events this year 

albeit in a different format, so do please encourage your children to  
embrace the events and keep active! 

Term Dates 2021 - 2022 

  Autumn term 2021 

 
  Spring term 2022 

 
  Summer term 2022 

 

Start of term Half term End of term 

01 September 2021 25  October - 29 October 2021 17 December 2021 

Start of term Half term End of term 

4 January 2022 14 February - 18 February 2022 1 April 2022 

Start of term Half term End of term 

19 April 2022 30 May - 3 June 2022 22 July 2022 

Flour babies 
 
This week, Year 6 has taken part in a project called ‘Flour Babies’. This 
is where we have to take care of a bag of flour like it is our child for one 
week. This is supposed to teach us about responsibility and how 
challenging parenting can be - responsibility is key! This has also taught 
us about child development. Wherever we went the baby had to come 
with us too, Lola had to bring hers to swimming and to a cricket match. 
Ellie said It was very embarrassing when people gave her unwelcoming 
looks. Ellie had to bring hers to a posh restaurant and she even 
requested a high chair - but once there, everyone fully embraced ‘Baby 
Petal’. Some people started up a Government funded daycare so they 
would take care of other people's babies during lunch and break. 
However there were a few accidents including exploding babies, 
dropped babies and children being left unattended! Over the week the 
project has taught us that it is very, very, very hard to take care of a 
baby - but we’ve enjoyed the experience. 
                         Ellie H and Lola H 

https://dfemedia.blog.gov.uk/2021/04/01/everything-you-need-to-know-about-the-governments-newly-launched-abuse-in-education-helpline/
https://dfemedia.blog.gov.uk/2021/04/01/everything-you-need-to-know-about-the-governments-newly-launched-abuse-in-education-helpline/
https://uktraumacouncil.org/resource/traumatic-bereavement-guide-for-parents-carers
https://uktraumacouncil.org/resource/traumatic-bereavement-guide-for-parents-carers
https://uktraumacouncil.org/resource/traumatic-bereavement-guide-for-parents-carers
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/people-and-community/families

